
November Philosophy Report  

The Philosophy Group did not meet in October, but we continue to read, 
ponder and ask questions.  

Do you ask questions about ideas in life? If so, come and join us.  

Our members find images and cartoons for us to share:  

Our topic for our November meeting is Appearance and Reality  

 

Can you believe it?                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do come and join us on the 4th Tuesday of the month at Enterprise House at 
10am. Next meetings: Tuesday 22nd November and 24th January. We follow the 
themes in Philosophy, the Basics. The next topic will be Science. 

Contact Ruth Sansom ruth@sansomfamily.org  


